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This bill amounts to an attempt to restrict voting rights in Oregon.  l have always been 

proud that as an Oregonian, we have one of the most effective, secure and 

convenient voting systems in our country.   

 

Let's call this what it is, another attempt to limit the voices of working class 

americans. 

 

This is a terrible bill and will hurt our democratic process. 

 

I strongly oppose and hope that this bill will be swiftly defeated. 

 


